CIRCULAR FOR CLASSES NURSERY TO XII

TIS/ VV/ 2024-25/088 October 2024

Dear Parents,

Diwali Greetings!

As we celebrate the Festival of Lights, let's prioritize our children's health and the environment. Here are some important reminders:

Celebrate a Clean & Green Diwali

- Avoid crackers to reduce pollution and noise
- Opt for diyas, candles, and eco-friendly decorations
- Encourage children to make handmade greeting cards and gifts.

Important School Updates

- Winter school uniform is mandatory from Monday, 11 November 2024. It is now available in stores.
- Mask Wearing: Ensure your child wears a mask to protect against pollution.
- Our Winter Carnival, "Winterlude," is scheduled on Saturday, 07 December 2024, from 11:00 am to 9:00 pm.
 We extend an exclusive invitation to the parents to set up food and consumer goods stalls. Interested parents may contact Mr. Harvinder Walia, Administrative Officer, at 9810272304 to secure a stall. Allocation will be on a first-come, first-served basis.

By working together, we can create a healthier and more sustainable environment for our children.

Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Ms. Jyotika Jakhar Principal